
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Foidel Creek Mine; C-1982-056:  

Minor Revision No. 318 (MR 318) 

Adequacy Review 

 

 
Dear Mrs Kawcak: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) has reviewed the above referenced 

revision. MR318 was found complete on 6/24/21.  

 

1. Please verify if a cultural resources survey has been completed in the proposed revised location of 15L, 

including the pipeline corridor and access road. 

2. Please provide the length of proposed access road and pipeline corridor to ensure the bond is still 

adequate or this disturbance.   

 

The Division’s proposed decision for this revision is currently 7/4/2021.  If additional time is needed please 

request an extension of the decision date.  If you have any questions feel free to contact me at 720-618-0860 or by 

email tabetha.lynch@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tabetha Lynch 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

June 24, 2021  

 
Miranda Kawcak 

Twenty Mile Coal Company  

29515 Routt County Road #27 

Oak Creek, CO 80467 

 


